
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

SEPTEMBER 18 - 22, 1989 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 

7:00 P.M. 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 

7:00 A.M. 
10:00 A.M. 

10:00-3:00 

7:00 P.M. 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 

10:00 A.M. 

10:00-1:00 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 

10:00 A.M. 

10:00-2:00 

7:00 P.M. 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 

8:00 A.M. 
10:00 A.M. 

NOTICES: 

SOUTHEASTERL 
XVII, 3 

Seminary Wives, Multi-Purpose Room 
Ledford Center. 

s.C.Club. Breakfast. Cafeteria. 
Chapel: Dr. Fred Grissom 
Professor of Church History. 
Binkley Chapel. 
Minister's Life Representative. 
Pit Area. Ledford Center. 
Seminary Choir Rehearsal 
Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: Dr. Ben Johnson 
Hymn Sing. Binkley Chapel. 

Ministers' Life Representative. 
Pit Area. Ledford Center. 

Chapel: Dr. James H. Blackmore. 
Professor Emeritus of A.Div. 
Blood Mobile. Multi-Purpose Room 
Ledford Center. 
Vespers. Appleby Chapel 

Handbell Choir. 
*World Mission Fellowship. Multi-

Purpose Room. Ledford. 
*Southern Baptist Alliance. Multi-

Purpose Room. Ledford Center. 
*Dean of Students Reception 

SEMINARY CHOIR: SEBTS Choi.r began rehearsal Tuesday 
night, September 12th at 7 p.m .. in Binkley Chapel. Students, 
student spouses, the Seminary family, and the Wake Forest 
community are invited to come and join this choir. There is no 
fee or audition required. 
Magnificant by John Rutter and other contemporary music by 
Gilbert Martin will be sung at the Christmas concert in December. 
Dr. Ben Johnson invites you to come in at the back door of the 
Seminary chapel and up the stairs to the choir loft for the 
rehearsal. Further information may be had by calling 556-3632. 

SEMINARY WIVES: The Seminary Wives will be having 
their WELCOME meeting to welcome new wives and say hello to 
returning wives. The meeting will take place at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Great Room in Broyhill Hall. This event will feature a tour of 
the campus- and facilities as well as fun and fellowship for all. 
Make plans to attend and meet your neighbors. You will enjoy 
being a part of Southeastern Seminary Wives in Ministry as we 
continue to support each other during the seminary years. 



STUDENT a>ONCIL: Student Council elections will be 
held October 17 & 18. Positions vacant include Vice President, 
three M.Div. Junior Representatives, one M.A. Representative, one 
l .. Div. Representative, one D.Min. Representative and one Seminary 
Council position. Qualifications for each position can be found 
in your student handbook. If you are interested in running for a 
pcsition, resume'/applications may be picked up in the Dean of 
St 1.1dents office and are to be returned to that office by 
September 27th 4:00 p.m. 

GRADOATIOR REGALIA: Orders for Graduation Regalia and 
Graduation invitations need to be placed with the Baptist Book 
Store by September 20th. Someone will be in the store to receive 
order. on September 18, 19, and 20th. Payment MUST be made when 
orders are placed. 

WORLD KISSIOR FELLOWSHIP: "WELCOME BACK" -doughnuts & 
refreshments and guest speaker Robert Suggs, Visiting Fletcher 
Professor of Missions. Meet in the kitchen side of the multi-
purpose room in the Ledford Center. 

SOUTHEASTERN SBA: Chapter meeting, Friday, September 
22, 1989 at 10:00 A.M. in the multi-purpose room of the Ledford 
Center. 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: Please complete a degree check with 
Mrs. Mosny in the registrar's office and submit graduation 
application no later than 9/30/89. 

BIBLICAL 'IOUR: The 20th Annual Southeastern 
Seminary Biblical Travel Seminar to Israel will be February 26-
March 8, 1990. The cost per person will be $1895.00, all 
inclusive. This year we will offer 21 scholarships of $1,000 
each. Applications for scholarships should be picked up from 
Mrs. Evelyn Carter in the Faculty Secretaries' office and 
returned by October 17. For further information see Mrs. Carter 
or Dr. Balentine. 

HEALTH INSURANCE: Gene Scarborough, Senior 
Representative for Ministers' Life will be on campus this Tuesday 
and Wednesday, September 19 & 20 to discuss insurance needs with 
students. See him in the pit area of Ledford Center. Times: 10-
3 on Tuesday and 10-1 on Wednesday. All students should have 
received mail with program details. 

BANDBELLS: There are still openings in 
Southeastern's Handbell Choir which meets at 8:00 a.m. on 
Fridays. Contact Anne Hunter Eidson 876-8499, if interested. 

AIR FORCE RESERVES REP: Air Force Reserves Representative 
Phillip Tillman will be on campus Tuesday, September 26. Contact 
Eric Martin in FIM for details and appointment. 

CHAPLAINS' FELLOWSHIP: The Chaplains' Fellowship is an 
organization for all Southeasterners interested in ministry 
through chaplaincy in any of the spectrum of settings where 
pastoral care takes place. An organizational meeting of this 
group is planned for 10:00 A.M. on Friday, 9/29/89 in the 
multipurpose room of the Ledford Center. For more information 
contact Robert Garrett at 556-0345 or Box 3305. 

POSTING SIGNS OR CANPOS: No signs are to be posted on any 
door on campus. There is one exception to this rules which is 
the metal door going into the -1 ibrary. When using this door, 
please follow the guidelines posted there. Any sign not meeting 
these guidelines will be removed. Masking tape must be used-no 
transparent tape allowed. Please follow procedures that are 
posted on individual bulletin boards. Signs will be removed that 
do not follow specifications. 

GEORGIA STUDEtffS: Georgia students are reminded that 
Georgia Baptist Foundation Scholarship applications are available 
in the Dean of Students Office. If you have never applied you 
need to do so-those who have applied and received scholarships 
will automatically be put on the list for scholarship 
consideration. 

BODY AND SOUL: Body & Soul, aerobics with 
Christian music, will begin September 26th at 7:30 p.m. in the 
multipurpose room of the Ledford Center. Men and women are 
welcome. If you have questions contact Linda Blinco, 556-3101, 
ext. 210. 
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